
From: Pollock Shirley HQ-MINISTER <Shirley.Pollock@dfa.ie>  
Sent: Monday 10 August 2020 15:31 
To:  
Subject: FOI/Req/20/149 Craig Farrell (Retention of State car and Garda driver) 
 
Dear Craig, 
 
With regard to your Freedom of Information request concerning the Minister’s retention of a State 
car and Garda driver, the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade holds no records that fall within 
the scope of your request. 
 
Best regards 
 
Shirley Pollock | Office Manager | Office of the Minister for Foreign Affairs and Trade | Iveagh House 
| 79-80 St. Stephen’s Green, Dublin 2 
 
 


